
By E-Mail
bb@purplenet.net

Mr. John Buttrey OCD-SW-02-0436
Buttrey Development Three, LLC
6239 Edgewater Drive, Suite D-1
Orlando, Florida 32810

Orange County - SW
Keene Road Disposal/Buttrey Development, Class III
Implementation of Approved Monitoring Plan-Minor Modification
Modification of Permit Nos. SC48-0165969-001 & SO48-0165969-002
Permit Application No. SO48-0165969-006

Dear Mr. Buttrey:

In response to the request from Ed Chesney, P.E. of Buttrey Development Three, LLC, submitted November 8,
2002, the approved Monitoring Plan for the above referenced landfill shall be implemented and the required
reports shall be provided to the Department 90 days before waste is to be received at the site.

The information submitted November 8, 2002, on file at the Central District office, is made a part of the subject
permit.

All other conditions of the subject permit remain unchanged.

This letter must be attached to Permit Nos. SC48-0165969-001 and SO48-0165969-002 and becomes part of
that permit.

Sincerely,

W. M. Bostwick, Jr., P.E.
Waste Program Administrator

Date:  Dec. 3, 2002

WMB/gc/ew
cc:  Richard Tedder, P.E. - DEP - Tallahassee
      Ed Chesney, P.E. - Buttrey Development Three, LLC
      bb@purplenet.net
      James Becker - Orange County Solid Waste Division
      jim.becker@ocfl.net
      Orange County Environmental Protection Department

Jeb Bush
Governor

Department of
Environmental Protection

Central District
3319 Maguire Boulevard, Suite 232

Orlando, Florida 32803-3767

Printed on recycled paper.

David B. Struhs
Secretary

"More Protection, Less Process"
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